
Southshore Hills POA 
Board of Directors Meeting 

General Session Meeting Minutes 
December 7, 2022 

 
NO QUORUM & ANNOUNCEMENT OF THE NEXT MEETING: 
The Southshore Hills Property Owners’ Association did not hold the General Session as there was no 
quorum of the Board of Directors. All items on the agenda are tabled to the January 04, 2023, at 6:30 
P.M. 


